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Dear Parents,

This term Griffin class are entering the great outdoors (weather permitting!) for our Topic, Allotment.  We will be planting seeds, finding out where our food comes from and how plants grow and reproduce.  We might even get a chance to do some outdoor planting.  Children will have a list of suggested Topic activities in their homework folder and these will be due in by Wednesday 23rd May.

As SATS get closer for our Year 6 children our timetable will alter slightly.  In Maths, Year 6 will be continuing to revise and consolidate all areas of the Maths curriculum.  Year 5 children will continue to cover their Maths curriculum, focusing on Area/Perimeter and Converting Units of Measure. 
In Literacy we will continue to have a weekly spelling test and spend time on both grammar and reading comprehension.  As part of our topic we will be looking at Instructional writing and stores based on The Secret Garden. 
Reading 

Please keep encouraging your child/ren to read regularly.  The more your child is exposed to a range of books the better their comprehension and vocabulary will be.
Please can they record what they are reading in their reading records.  Their records should be handed in each Monday morning.  As a reminder, our ‘Reading Challenge’ is that children read at least four times in a week in order to achieve a ‘super reader’ sticker.  When the class reach 100 stickers those children that have regularly contributed to the total will get to take part in a chosen Reading Treat.  We have noticed less children completing their reading records since Christmas.  We don’t want children to miss out on the treat, so please encourage them to read, record their reading and hand in their books each week.   
Homework

Maths homework and spellings will continue to be set on a Friday, along with occasional times tables.  Children have a copy of the Year3/4 and 5/6 word lists in their homework folder and it will be useful for them to look at these in addition to their weekly spellings.   Year 6 children will continue to work through their SATS books or similar revision and practise activities so please support your child to ensure they complete this work each week as SATS get closer.  As a reminder, all homework is due on Thursday mornings and children who do not bring in their work will be asked to complete it during breaktime.
If you would like to arrange to see me about something specific let me know or speak to the Office so we ensure you get an appointment.

Best wishes 

Mrs Droy

